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 The ‘Birch Hills Heartbeat’ newsletter is printed bi-monthly 1st and 15th of the month. It is available at 

the following locations: Birch Hills Recreation Office, Lake Country Co-op, Grumpy’s Confectionary, 

Quayle's Pharmacy, and other businesses downtown. Pick up your free copy and share with a friend.    

Send your email address and request to be added to newsletter emailing list to birchhillsrec@sasktel.net    

September  15th,  2020  

  H E A R T B E A T  

September  issues of this Birch Hills  
activity newsletter are sponsored  by:   
 
PRIORITY COMPUTERS 
 
If you would like to be a sponsor of the ‘Heartbeat’    
newsletter, contact 306-749-7451/
birchhillsrec@sasktel.net. The cost is $100 by 3 
sponsors ($300/month) for printing, advertising and 
ensuring that the newsletter stays free for everyone. 

 Issue 242 

Notice: 

There will be no Combined Appeal in Birch 

Hills this year due to COVID 

Please make your donations privately to the 

charities of your choice. 

—- Birch Hills & District Combined Appeal 

Committee 

The committee is also asking for a volunteer 

to take the position of treasurer next year 

Contacts: Shirley Lyons 960-4493 Brenda 

Hendricks 749-7769 
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 SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER SPONSORED BY: 
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ST MARY’S ANGLICAN  Church UPCOMING EVENTS  

279 McCallum Avenue  

Sunday, September 20 11:00am: Trinity XIII - St. Mary's, 
Birch Hills 

Sunday, September 27 11:00am: Trinity XIV - St. Mary's, 
Birch Hills 

Follow us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/
bhkmparish 

Birch Hills Public Library  

       
Birch Hills Public Library 

Report 
  

 Birch Hills Public  
Library  

will be open  
by appointment only  

starting Tuesday, July 14.   
Please call (306)749-

3281 during our regular 
business hours to book 

you appointment.  

RECYCLE 

Please Share your Newsletter with a 

friend.  Send request to birch-

hillsrec@sasktel.net to receive the 

news letter online. 

Thank you all for helping me  

- Bike Bob 

Scrap Medal Drive fundraiser for the 

rink! There will be  a collection bin lo-

cated at the lift station. Anything with 

medal on it can be donated. If you have 

a large quantity and are unable to relo-

cate yourself contact Tyler Tilford (1-

306-960-9744) or Adam Morrison (1-

306-227-4631) and they will try to 

make accommodations to have it 

picked up if the amount is large 

enough. There is an account under 

“Birch Hills Skating Rink” at McDonald’s 

Metal in Prince Albert for those who 

wish to drop stuff off there. 
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September Birchview Calendar 

CHURCH SERVICES: 

Glad Tidings Tabernacle - Sunday ser-
vices at 11:00 am with Claude Tucker. 
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The Sask Lotteries Commu-

nity Grant Program money 

has arrived and the Rec 

Board will be accepting 

applications until October 

15th. The purpose of the 

grant is to provide access 

to sport culture and recre-

ation activities for all Sas-

katchewan people regard-

less of age, sex, ethnicity, 

economic status psychical 

or mental ability; 

The grant provides funds 

to community non-profit 

volunteer organizations in 

sport, culture and recrea-

tion programs. 

Expenditures must be di-

rectly related  to the deliv-

ery of a sport, culture or 

recreation project. 

Expenditures must occur 

within the grant period of 

April 1 2020 to March 31st 

2021. 

For more information on 

the grant or if you would 

like to know if your pro-

gram is eligible contact the 

Birch Hills Rec Department 

@ birch-

hillsrec@sasktel.net or by 

phone @ 306 749 7451. 

Application forms can be 

picked up at the Rec Office 

and must be returned to 

the Rec Office by October 

15th. 

The Birch Hills Historical Society’s Thrift store will remain closed until fur-

ther notice, as will the Museum. 

That decision was confirmed at a meeting of the society’s board of direc-

tors September 9.  The board will continue to review the situation 

monthly. 

In addition, the board has decided that no donations of items for the 

Thrift Store will be accepted while the store remains closed. 

We recognize and appreciate the support the store has had from both 

donors and buyers over many years of operation, and want to resume 

when it is safe and reasonable to do so.  

In the interim, we suggest that donors with items for the store consider 

other outlets, such as the Salvation Army operations in Melfort and 

Prince Albert, or Value Village. 

Again, we thank Thrift Store and Museum patrons for their understand-

ing and support.  

 

On behalf of the board of directors, Duane Mohn. 
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